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FPPC  Dates for your diary in 2024

1. Wednesday 24 January 2024 at 6pm
Jo Wotton will talk us through her 500 mile pilgrimage to Santiago di Compostella. The event will take place in St. Mary’s Parish Church, Pulborough.
      
2. Saturday 6 April 2024 at 6pm
Thanks to the generosity of the Kittle family, there will be a Barn Dance at Sullington Barn near Storrington. The event is particularly aimed at  families and young people, but of course all ages will be welcome.

3. Saturday/Sunday 15/16 June 2024
Building on its success in 2023, private gardens will be open again in both Pulborough and Nutbourne for you to visit and enjoy.
      
4. Saturday 19 October 2024
Following the fun we all had in taking part in Peter Allwood’s Come and Sing Messiah in 2023, he has kindly agreed to run another Come and Sing Workshop in 2024. This will again be held in St. Mary’s Parish Church, Pulborough.

	There will of course be more detail of these events on our website:
www.friendsofpulboroughparishchurch.org  as the planning takes shape. We much look forward to you joining us and thanks for your support as we raise funds to maintain the fabric of St. Mary’s and promote community activity.


  Friends of Pulborough Parish Church 
  31 December 2023
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